## ANGLOPHONE WEST SCHOOL DISTRICT



OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

1135 Prospect Street • Fredericton, New Brunswick E3B 3B9 • www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca

April 1, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students at Bath Community School, Bristol Elementary School, Florenceville Elementary School and Florenceville Middle School:

On March 16<sup>th</sup>, I wrote to you to invite parents and the public at large to attend the third public meeting in the consultation process of the sustainability of these schools, scheduled for April 8, 2020. This final meeting serves as the third sustainability session for all four schools. Due to the unpredictable circumstances related to COVID-19, this public meeting has been postponed again. A new date for Public Meeting #3 will not be set until further notice.

Confirmation of the new meeting time and details regarding the anticipated meeting will be communicated to parents when we are in a position to do so.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Stay healthy!

David McTimoney Superintendent

David M' Dimorey

